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OFFICIAL 

Flagstaff Road Upgrade Project  
Upcoming night works 
The Department for Infrastructure and Transport (the Department) has upgraded Flagstaff Road, between Hyland 
Avenue and Bonneyview Road. The South Australian government committed $32.9 million to deliver this program 
of work, to improve travel times, capacity and safety for all users. The upgrade involved the installation of a fourth 
lane to make it a permanent two-way carriageway.  

Works will be undertaken to upgrade the gantry signage on Flagstaff Road, between Hyland Avenue and Main 
South Road. 

In order to minimise the impact to road users, the works will be undertaken each night between Monday, 27 
February and Thursday, 2 March 2023 between 7pm and 6am, weather permitting.  

To safely undertake these works, speed and lane restrictions will be in place. One lane in each direction will be 
open to traffic at all times. Traffic management and signage will be in place to alert road users to changed traffic 
conditions. Every effort will be made to minimise impacts to the community. 

Some noise disturbance can be expected at times while these works are completed, however the work will be 
managed to minimise disturbance to nearby residents and business as much as practically possible.  

There is no change to public transport services. Access for emergency service vehicles will be maintained at all 
times during these works. Access to properties will be maintained throughout the works wherever possible, with 
advance notice provided if there is a need to temporarily restrict driveway access.  

Whilst there will be some temporary impacts at various locations for pedestrians and cyclists, access will be 
maintained at all times, with traffic controllers onsite to assist. 

Please take extra care when workers are on site. Observe speed limits, lane restrictions and traffic controllers when 
travelling through the area. 

The Department appreciates your co-operation and patience while these important works are undertaken.  

For further information please visit www.dit.sa.gov.au/flagstaffroad contact the project team via email at 
dit.flagstaffroad@sa.gov.au or call 1300 059 639. 

With Kind Regards, 

The Flagstaff Road Upgrade Project Team              #19794071 

 
 

 


